
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

December 14th-18th     

Vision: F.E.S students will be passionate life-long learners who contribute as 

responsible leaders in the global community. 

 

 

 

What is Happening: 

 

o Monday, Dec. 7 to Friday, Dec.18th- Virtual Art Richard Holiday Concert 

(personalized for F.E.S.)  available for classes to enjoy 

o Monday, Dec. 14th- Last day to bring in toys and socks for Hestia House 

o Thursday, Dec. 17th- Turkey Dinner (in individual classes) 

o Thursday, Dec. 17th- Christmas Sweater day! 

o Friday, Dec. 18th- Last day before Christmas Holiday (& PJ Day) 

 

 

Information Items: 

o A huge thank you to our music expert, Mrs. Jennifer Russell, for recording individual 

class performances for our virtual Holiday concert. All recordings will be posted on 

our “Holiday Concert” Team on MS Teams and can be found on individual grade 

level channels.  All videos will be uploaded by Monday morning (Dec. 14th) and will 

be available until January 31st, 2021 for families to enjoy! You can choose to watch 

only your child/children’s classes or as many of the 22 class performances as you 

want       To make it easier to access, the direct link is below: 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/team/19%3a928022dc0e154bc09ba16231e0067050%4

0thread.tacv2/conversations?groupId=26cd229d-6cee-4c25-9477-

285cb6f82796&tenantId=4d2b5fdf-c4d2-4911-8709-68cc2f465c9f 

 

o Our holiday tradition of giving back to those less fortunate in our community is 

continuing this year. We will be collecting new toys and new children’s socks until 

Monday, Dec. 14th. Thank you to all families who have already sent in items.  

 

o Our annual Holiday Dinner will continue this year (on Thursday, Dec. 17th) but will 

look a bit different.  Individually packaged meals, prepared by a licensed caterer, 

will be delivered to each classroom bubble. Menu selectors were sent home 

yesterday and are due back on Monday. 

 

o Java Moose Coffee orders have arrived! Drive thru pick up will be available at the 

school on Monday afternoon from 4pm-6pm. 

 

o When emerging from our parking lot (including the drop off zone near the 

gymnasium), you must stop for three seconds before entering onto Strong 

Avenue. As is required when exiting any parking lot, there is an implied stop sign. 
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